
The BWRGWMA advisory committee recognizes that she USGS in coordination with the IDWR is in the 

process of a multiyear study of the Camas aquifer. This study has a completion date of 2027. Upon the 

completion and publication of the study results, the advisory committee at the first regular scheduled 

meeting will determine the extent of participation by the WD37B Groundwater Association in this plan 


